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March 12, 2021 
 
Dear Grace of Christ Family, 
 
I have some exciting news to share: 
 
BEGINNING MARCH 28, we will offer TWO WORSHIP SERVICES:  

• Contemporary worship at 9:00am  
• Traditional worship at 11:00am.   

 
ALSO BEGINNING MARCH 28: WE WILL NO LONGER BE TAKING RESERVATIONS 
except for children ages 2-6 at 9am. Space is limited for children’s worship – be sure to 
reserve a spot! 
 
Join us in person:   

• Doors open 30 minutes prior to each service. Please enter through the South 
Doors where we will scan your temperature.  Follow the arrows to the Garden 
Room and sign one of our guest books (so we have accurate records for the 
health dept).  Masks are required and please maintain social distancing.  
Congregational singing is still not allowed by the health department. 

 
OR: Worship with us at home if you prefer: 

or if you have been recently exposed to Covid19 or are experiencing Covid19 
related symptoms.  All services will continue to be live on the website, in the 
Yakima Grace App, Facebook and YouTube 

 
Make plans to join us for HOLY WEEK: (In Person or Live Stream) 
 
Palm Sunday, March 28 
9:00 Contemporary & 11:00 Traditional 
Each year, on Palm Sunday, we enter Holy Week with loud Hosannas, expectation and 
celebration, yet, end the week with tears and questions.   
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Maundy Thursday Communion & Tenebrae 
Thursday, April 1 – 7pm 
We will remember the Last Supper of Jesus and His disciples as we celebrate the 
Sacrament of Communion and experience The Service of Darkness – called Tenebrae. 
 
Easter Sunday, April 4 
9:00 Contemporary & 11:00 Traditional 
“He Is Risen!”  “He Is Risen, Indeed!”  Let the celebration begin as we celebrate the 
Resurrection of Jesus Christ.   
 
Easter Breakfast? Yes! This year it’s TAKEOUT! 
As you exit either Worship service, in the Garden Room you can grab an individually 
wrapped Cinnamon roll or “Grace McSandwich” as you continue your Easter 
celebrations. 
 
I look forward to joining everyone as we continue to seek God together as the Church! 
 
Because of Christ, and in His Grace, 
Pastor Bill 
 


